
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

FEBRUARY 2, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Tania Hunt, Chair, at Financial Plus Credit Union on 

February 2, 2019.  In attendance were:  Tania Hunt, Valerie Madison, Kevin Marken, Paul Sadler, and 

Marge Ramsey.   

 

Bob Mahaffey will be our speaker for Monday’s meeting.  He will be talking about the one cent sales 

tax that will be voted on March 5th.  

 

Valerie will obtain a speaker from the Commission on the status of women for our March speaker.   

 

Speakers for the months of April, May and June were discussed but nothing was decided at this time. 

 

Next subject was the grant application for 2019.  The Board decided that we would put the following 

in for the new grant: 

 

 Resource Fair     $1,500.00 

 Fuel Up First           500.00 

 Web Maintenance          900.00 

 Apparel with Logo          500.00 

 Supplies           150.00 

 Community Outreach         450.00 

 

For a total of $4,000.00 

 

Speakers for the months of April, May and June were discussed but nothing was decided at this time. 

Talk was about inviting Dwana Bradly from the School board, or Ruth Ann Gaines or Callie from Park and 

Rec about the 125
th
 anniversaries 

 

We talked about the February 7
th
 Plan and Zoning Commission public meeting for the U Haul (old 

Kmart).  Some individuals are planning to attend but no one will speak for NEN&F. 
  
The Metro Waste Authority’s waste bag system was talked about but will be discussed further at our Mon-
day meeting 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:16.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


